Rowena Clark

From:

Rowena Clark

Sent:

Wednesday, 19 January 2011 3:24 PM

To: Subject:

'laeisc@parliament.wa.gov.au' Parliamentary Inquiry Franchising

Dear Sirs

We are Franchisors based in WA, we commenced the business in February 2006. At Ovenclean we strongly object to Abetz's Bill. If we have to go down the route of separate Franchise Agreements and Disclosure Documents for each State we would seriously have to consider relocating to the Eastern States. We abide fully with the Franchise Code of Conduct and consider this Bill unnecessary. We have just spent money with Franchise Lawyers because of the code changes July 11 and then again in Oct 11. This all seems to have come about because of Jack Cowan, why should the rest of the Franchising community have to suffer.

If you would like to discuss this with me, please do not hesitate to contact me on the number below.

Looking forward to a favorable outcome.

Kind regards

Rowena Clark

Managing Director PO Box 71 **QUINNS ROCKS** WA 6030

Phone: 08 9304 4388

Fax: 08 9305 2544

Web: www.ovenclean.com.au

VENCLEAN.

RECEIVED **1** 9 JAN 2011 Legislative Assembly Committee